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Notes from the President …

We kept the Showtime Lounge hopping in October.  A big thanks goes     

out to our Showtime family, they are always so accommodating and right  

in there with us no matter what we’re trying to do. Our Fall Fun Quarter Auction was 

a huge success and Andrea Loy and team deserve a big thank you. Friday Shag 

Night attendance has been very good, but the local high school homecomings on 

October 20th really brought in the crowd. Events such as these that bring in non-

members give us a chance to show folks what our club is all about. So when you 

see someone you don’t know, smile and say hello, tell them who we are, and invite 

them to our Friday Shag Nights. What a wonderful Sunday afternoon Membership 

Appreciation Party we had. Amy Crawford did a great job creating and organizing 

such a memorable afternoon for us. The “Two Truths and a Lie” game was a hoot. It 

was heartwarming to see our members talking, laughing, and playing cornhole. The 

pizza, salad, ice cream, and snacks were delicious. Thanks to all the Officers and 

Board members who helped make this such a nice party. Our annual Friday Shag 

Night Halloween Party is always fun and brings out some creative costumes. This 

year was no exception. Thank you Steve Williamson and Sissy Tillman for throwing 

another spooktacular Halloween Party.  And to close out the month, the Special 

Occasion band (SOB) rocked the house at our Black and Orange Party. Another big 

thanks to Amy for coming up with this great party idea and for working so hard to 

make it such a fun event. It was a special feeling to present a live beach band, it felt 

like our club was really doing our part to preserve the shag dance and beach 

music. 

What’s coming up in November? Danville’s Area Shag Club Party will be Saturday 

night November 4th from 7pm to 11pm at Santana’s.  Our own Rick Turner will be 

the DJ. Please let Lucy DuVall know if you plan to attend so that she can give 

Danville a BSC head count. Order your Boston Butts from Kurt Lankford or Lee 

Neese before November 6th for “a just in time for Thanksgiving” pick up on 

November 18th. Our Friday November 17th, 7pm business meeting is our time to 

vote for next year’s Officers and Board Members. You must attend the meeting to 

be able to cast your vote. We will also announce our new Hall of Fame Inductee. So 

come on out and support our club. Our Fun Bowling tournament is Saturday 

evening November 18th. Contact Evelyn Turner to sign up. Arrive at 6:15 to register, 

$15 includes two games. Evelyn always makes this a fun event! Get ready, on 

November 20th,tickets go on sale for our 2018 February 10th Valentine Dance at the 

Ramada. We’ve got a great DJ lineup for November. I’d like to thank Allen DuVall 

for doing such a great job over the years with our Friday Shag Night DJ schedule. 

For more details about our November Friday Shag Night and other club events, see 

our facebook page and our club web site.

continued on next page ….
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President’s Notes (continued)

Just a reminder that our Christmas Party will be the first Saturday in December on the 2nd.  Also, you must get 

your tickets in advance, tickets will not be sold at the door. Our club members will get a discount this year, our 

tickets will be $10. Tickets for non-members will be $20 per person. It you invite a non-member, please let them 

know that our Christmas Party is considered to be our December business meeting and we will be taking about 

30 minutes to introduce our new Hall of Fame Inductee and swear in our 2018 Officers and Board members.

You fellow members are the best! Let’s shower those on the Sunshine list with our thoughts and prayers. 

Let’s Dance,

Jack Oakley, President

The Board of Directors met on October 2, 2017. The 

Special Olympics committee did a great job on the 

Special Olympics golf tournament. Nita Stearns is 

donating her tumbler that we have been using at times 

for raffles or 50/50. A receipt of donation from the club 

is being mailed to her. Discussion of feasibility of 

submitting a bid to host the 2020 ACSC summer 

workshop was shared. We reviewed the contracts with 

Ramada and with Band of Oz for Valentine Dance 

2018. Our next meeting will be November 6.

Lucy DuVall

Sunshine News

Patty Caudle is still having health issues. Please 

keep her in your thoughts and prayers.

Carolyn Moore pasted away due to a long battle with 

cancer. Carolyn was a long-time member. 

Our sincere sympathy goes out to Jerry and her

family.

Board of Directors
Lucy Duval

336-697-8833
lpduvall@aol.com

Rick Burnham
336-686-3122

rburnham1@triad.rr.com
Janice McSherry

336-227-8722
jmcsherry@earthlink.com

Steve Williamson
336-431-9704

sunbeamb@aol.com

Donald Cash 
    
11/2 

Ken Hepler 11/4 

Claire Brooks 11/5 

Chip Caldwell 11/6 

Martha Shoffner 11/8 

Allen Brown 11/9 

Rick P. Turner 11/14 

Rhonda Summers 11/16 

Johnnie Michaels 11/18 

June Graham 11/20 

Darlene Oakley 11/20 

Donna Jones 11/21 

Jo Ann Robinson 11/21 

Wade Kimbro 11/24 

Marjorie Loy 11/24 

Carol Oakley 11/25 

Sheila Walker 11/25 

Donnie Boone 11/27 

Mike Hayes 11/30 

 

November Birthdays 

 

November 2017 DJs

November 3:  Darrell Gaither

November 10: Mike Harding

November 17: John Williford

November 24: Rick “Biggun” Turner

Deadline for the 

December issue of 

the newsletter Is 

November 27th.
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BUSINESS MEETING October 20, 2017

CALL TO ORDER - 7:00 pm and a quorum was declared.

WELCOME/ANNOUNCEMENTS – Membership Appreciation Party, Sunday. Send photos to Jan for directory. 
Garrett Elementary School learned the shag dance thanks to Carol Oakley and Jack. Use of the birthday room is 
for club meetings only and must be scheduled through Country Club Lanes. 

SECRETARY’S REPORT – No new correspondence. A motion to accept the September minutes was made Lorna 
Shively and seconded by Tammy McDole. The motion passed. 

BIRTHDAYS –October and November birthdays were shared! 

TREASURER’S REPORT – Explained deposits and expenditures, expenses to date for 2017. A motion to accept 
the treasurer’s report was made by Chris Bunting and seconded by Baxter Sellars.

BOD MEETING – The Board met on October 2. Shout out to all helping with Special Olympics Golf Tourney. Nita 
Stearns made a donation of large tumbler to club. Discussion of upcoming events – Christmas Party, NYE Party, 
Re-up Party, and Valentine Dinner/Dance. Next meeting November 6.

SUNSHINE REPORT – See newsletter for details. 

SOS CARDS $30 – See Edith Loy to get yours now!

HALL OF FAME COMMITTEE – Committee met October 5 to review nominations for the HOF. Thank you to 
committee, alternates and officers.

NOMINATION COMMITTEE – Nominees were announced and accepted or declined. The following nominees 
accepted: President – Jack Oakley, Vice President – Cindy Swiggett, Treasurer – Amy Crawford, Secretary – Jan 
Burwell, Tammy McDole, Sgt. At Arms – Kurt Lankford. These accepted for the BOD (2 members): Rick Turner, 
Judy Smith, Joan Kimbro, Dianne Neese, Chris Bunting, Darlene Oakley, Lucy DuVall and Lorna Shively. 

ACSC/SOS HAPPENINGS – Coming up Mid-Winter, January 11-14, 2018

SHARING OUR STEPS (SOS) – Jake and Betty Caviness shared the River Waltz

SPECIAL OLYMPICS GOLF TOURNAMENT – Shout out to Jesse and Stephen, participants and all who helped to 
make this event a success. There were 24 teams participating raising $11,480. Woohoo!  

MEMBERS APPRECIATION PARTY – October 22, 2-6 at Showtime Lounge. Come out for a good time of indoor 
cornhole, music by DJ Rick Burnham. Bring your appetite for pizza, salad and ice cream sundae bar!  

HALLOWEEN PARTY - October 27, Friday, 8-midnight, snacks will be provided. Monetary prizes will be awarded 
for Best Female costume, Best Male costume, Best Couple costumes and most original costume. 

BLACK and ORANGE PARTY - October 28, Saturday, 7-12, $10/person. Special Occasions Band playing from 8-
12 with DJ beginning at 7. Prizes and snacks!

VETERAN’S DAY PARADE – November 11, Saturday, 10:00 am, Graham. Contact Kurt for details to ride in the 
parade. 

BOSTON BUTTS SALE - $40, pre-sales only. Place orders by November 6, Pick up on November 18, 3-4 at Kurt’s 
residence in Haw River. Contacts: Kurt Lankford and Lee Neese.

FUN BOWLING TOURNAMENT – November 18, Saturday, 6:15 registration, 7:00 bowling, $15/person includes 
shoes and 2 games, 50/50.



CHRISTMAS PARTY – December 2, Saturday, 7:30 pm – midnight, Showtime Lounge, $10/member, $20/non-
member. Theme: Dashing Through the Snow, Heavy hors d/oeuvres, 50/50, door prizes, raffle, DJ – Rick Turner. 
Advance ticket sales only – Tickets go on sale October 29 and cutoff is November 25. You can mail in payment 
to BSC (Attn: Christmas Party), PO Box 1174, Burlington, NC 27216 and pick up tickets at Will Call night of event. 

NEW YEAR’S EVE PARTY – December 31, Sunday, 8-1, Breakfast $5/person.

2018 VALENTINE DINNER/DANCE – February 10, Saturday, 6-midnight. Tickets go on sale November 20. 
Ramada Inn, Dinner, Band of Oz, Theme: “Rolling The Dice For Love”.

2018 SOS SPRING SAFARI PARADE – Motion was made and accepted to enter a float by Carol Pettigrew and 
seconded by Kent Bradsher. 23/36 in favor, motion passed. More details to come in November.

2018 ACSC SUMMER WORKSHOP REPORT – July 13-15, Friday-Sunday. More info to come at November 
meeting.

50/50 PROFIT CLASSIFICATION MEETING – Meeting was held October 5 to discuss classification of 50/50 profit. 
The current business practice will remain with 50/50 not being included in events total profits. 

NOTE: For those interested in dancing at the UNC Women’s Basketball halftime game January 7, mark your 
calendars.  

50/50: Rick Turner won! Members Present: 36 
Meeting Adjourned: 8:05 pm Next Meeting: November 17th

***ALL MEMBERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND OUR CLUB’S MONTHLY BUSINESS MEETING!***

December Birthdays

Duke Hill 12/2 Judy Satterfield 12/16

Jake Caviness 12/4 Ronald Simpson 12/21

Ed Mahan 12/4 Marie Brown 12/22

Brenda Smith 12/4 Danny Edwards 12/25

Carol Pettigrew 12/5 Betty Caviness 12/26

Vic Pate 12/8 Jo Meyers 12/27

Dace Crawford 12/10 Randy Graham 12/31

Robin McCauley 12/10 Ro-an Grooms 12/31

Janice Butler 12/13 Alice Isley 12/31

Kelle Coble 12/15

DECEMBER 2017 DJs

December 1:   Eldridge Meeler

December 2:   CHRISTMAS PARTY Rick Turner

December 8:   "Shagdaddy" Roy Childress

December 15:   "Rockin'" Ron Russ

December 22:   Darrell Gaither

November Business Meeting & Election 

Night Friday, the 17th 7:00 PM In the 

Birthday Room

Nominees for 2018 Officers

President – Jack Oakley

Vice President – Cynthia Swiggett

Treasurer – Amy Crawford

Secretary – Jan Burwell, Tammy McDole

Sergeant At Arms – Kurt Lankford

Board of Directors - Rick Turner, Judy 

Smith, Joan Kimbro, Dianne Neese, Chris 

Bunting, Darlene Oakley, Lucy DuVall and 

Lorna Shively.



Burlington Shag Club’s 
     Annual Boston Butt Sale 
 

          Just in time to celebrate Thanksgiving! 

$40.00 each 

Order by Monday November 6
th

 to reserve your butt. 
 

Pickup is Saturday November 18

th

 at Kurt Lankford’s 

home between 3:00 pm and 4:00 pm. 

 

113 Circle Drive 

Haw River, NC 27258 

 

To order your butt or for questions contact: 

Kurt Lankford @ 336-214-2453 

OR 

Lee Neese @ 336-516-6945 

 

                                               

                                                                            







Burlington Shag Club

P. O. Box 1174

Burlington, NC 27216-1174

NOVEMBER 2017

November 3:  BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Darrell Gaither

November 10: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Mike Harding

November 11: Veteran’s Day – Thank a Veteran for his service

November 17: BSC "Business Meeting and Birthday Night" from 7:00 PM-12:00 DJ John Williford

November 18: Pick up Boston Butts and Bowling Tournament

November 23: HAPPY THANKSGIVING TO EVERYONE!

November 24: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00......DJ is Rick "Biggun" Turner

DECEMBER 2017

December 1: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00..........DJ is Eldridge Meeler

December 2: BSC "CHRISTMAS PARTY" from 8:00 PM - 12:00.............DJ is Rick Turner

December 8: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is "Shagdaddy" Roy Childress

December 15: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00..........DJ is "Rockin'" Ron Russ

December 22: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00..........DJ is Darrell Gaither

December 25: MERRY CHRISTMAS TO ALL.............

December 29: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00..........DJ is Walker Guthrie

December 31: New Year’s Eve Party……………………..8:00 PM – 1:00 Am, Breakfast $5/person
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